
 
 At Aldgate Kindergarten “KEEPING SAFE: the Child Protection Curriculum” is a significant element in our program.  Today (23 

May) we learnt about how to keep ourselves safe around roads and at the beach.  Harold and his Life Education Van were in 

Aldgate Primary school and we went to visit him.   
We sang about needing to 

put on a seat belt when we 

get into our car. We  learnt  

what a zebra crossing looks 

like.  We talked about  the 

signs that tell us about safe 

and unsafe places to swim at 

the beach.  We talked about 

only ever taking medicine 

when  it is given to us by an 

adult who cares for us. 

Everybody was allowed to 

give Harold the puppet a pat 

on the nose. 

Everyone was given a 

sticker to take away. 

The van had wheels AND 

little legs. 

We all climbed the stairs 

and sat inside the yellow 

lines.  There was carpet 

on the walls and we could 

not hear anything out-

side.  There were twinkly 

lights on the ceiling which 

looked like stars. 

We learnt about signs. 

We helped Isabella play some games.  Some people 

had to pull things out of a bag and we had to say 

whether the thing was helpful to Harold at the beach 

or whether it was just a toy. We used our hand and 

gave a thumbs up or a thumbs down.  Then we helped 

make a felt picture on the wall of all those  things   

Harold would use to help keep himself safe at the 

beach.  It was fun. 

This is Harold and Isabella 


